



September 12, 2022


Dear Parent/Guardian,


We are excited to be kicking off our Fall Fundraiser selling Rocco’s Pizzas.  We are so grateful 
for your continued support in fundraising for Elmdale school.  We are going to be putting the 
money we raise towards phase one of our future play structure. 


All order forms and payment must be returned no later than Tuesday September 27 to the 
school. (Cheques payable to Elmdale Parent Council). 

Pizza orders will be ready for pick up Thursday, October 6th between 4:30 and 5:30 pm.


To make this fundraiser exciting and successful, Rocco’s Pizza will be donating a scooter.  
Each student that sells more than 20 pizzas will have their name entered into the draw for the 
scooter.  Happy Selling!!!


We are excited to work together to make this fundraiser a success for our Elmdale students.  If 
you would like to personally donate money to our future play structure or have a business that 
would like to donate, please email the Parent Council.  Cheques for this would need to be 
made out to Hanover School Division.


Thank You for your partnership,


Elmdale Parent Council

elmdaleparentcouncil@gmail.com


